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This is a response to the FEC's RFAI dated April 19, 2015.

The FEC's letter dated April 19, 2015 notified Murray Energy Corporation PAC that 'Citizens for Cochran' did not have
sufficient debt to retire when Murray Energy Corporation PAC made a $5,000.00 debt retirement contribution on October
20, 2014, to 'Citizens for Cochran' for the 2014 Primary election.

Murray Energy Corporation PAC has contacted 'Citizens for Cochran' asking for a refund of the contribution, and will
include the refund in an upcoming semi-annual report once received.

A photocopy of the refund request letter has been sent to the FEC. Please find below the relevant text found in the
letter.

To Whom it May Concern:

The Federal Election Commission Reports Analysis Division has notified Murray Energy Corporation PAC that its Primary
2014 debt retirement contribution of $5,000.00 to Citizens for Cochran made on October 20, 2014 was impermissible, due
to insufficient debts to warrant such a contribution.

Murray Energy Corporation PAC respectfully requests that a refund of the $5,000.00 contribution be sent to the following
address:

Murray Energy Corporation PAC
ATTN: Mike Ruble, Treasurer
46226 National Road

St. Clairsville, Ohio 43950

Sincerely,

Scott E. Thomas

Counsel to Murray Energy Corporation PAC
(202) 420-2601




